23" July 2009
Re: D.I.B. Australia

Sacre Coeur was originally recommended D.I.B Australia to supply and
install audio visual equipment by another school. We have used them for a
number of years now, most recently to fit-out classrooms with Epson short-
throw wide-screen data projectors and Joey Micro controls.

Sam Garden from D.I.B. uses easy-to-understand rather than technical
language, and is only a phone call or e-mail away.

Our most recent installation worked perfectly as we scheduled it for the
school holidays. This meant there was no disruption to classes.

Andy and James, the installers, were fantastic and provided a very neat,
efficient installation. I couldn’t believe they got the work done in under a
day, and am very happy with the work they did.

Of the large number of suppliers I deal with, I would rate D.1.B. first for
customer and after-sales service. I am happy to recommend D.I.B. to other
schools and colleges.

Yours sincerely,

; e

Stephen Benko
A/V Technician
Sacre Coeur

email info@socc. vic.edu.auv internet htip:/ /www.sacrecoeur.vic.edu.au

abn 75 465 146 6089
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